
Friday, August 10, 2001 
 
Ms. Magalie R. Salas, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
 
 
RE: File Number BNPTT-20000829AOO 

New Television Translator Application - Artesia, NM 29(-) 
 Eastern New Mexico University 
  

  
Ms. Salas: 
 
During the LPTV/ TV Translator Auction 81 Filing Window, Eastern New Mexico University tendered an 
application to construct a new television translator broadcast station for Artesia, New Mexico for channel 
29(-). This application was assigned file number BNPTT-20000829AOO.  
 
The Commission has determined that this application may be mutually exclusive with other applications in 
the MX Group M38.  An interference study has been conducted to determine those applications that may be 
mutually exclusive.   
 
Affidavits and exhibits are attached to demonstrate that this application can be removed from MX Group 
M38, so that the Commission can accept, process, and grant a construction permit for this proposed facility.  
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   BNPTT-20000829AOQ 
 
  
  
Please find enclosed the amended FCC Form 346, with affidavits and exhibits.  Please contact me if you 
have questions or comments regarding this application! 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Jeff Burmeister 
Director of Engineering 
KENW TV - Eastern New Mexico University  
Portales, New Mexico 
(505) 562 2112       
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